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 A Message from the Principalðs Deskä 
Bengal Families Õ 
 
The United States Presidential Scholars Program was established in 1964, 
by Executive Order of the President, to recognize and honor some of our 
/^qflkØp jlpq afpqfkdrfpeba do^ar^qfkd efde p`elli pbkflopÁ  
 
In 1979, the program was extended to recognize students who demon-
strate exceptional talent in the visual, creative and performing arts. In 
2015, the program was again extended to recognize students who demon-
strate ability and accomplishment in career and technical education 
fields.  
 
Each year, up to 161 students are named U.S. Presidential Scholars, one 
lc qeb k^qflkØp efdebpq elklop clo efde p`elli pqrabkqpÁ 5eb 4`eli^op obmÓ
resent excellence in education and the promise of greatness in young 
people. In honoring the U.S. Presidential Scholars, the President of the 
United States symbolically honors all graduating high school seniors of 
high potential.  
 
It is my honor to recognize the 5 Helena High School candidates. They are: 
Eric Callery, Olivia Coburn, Lucy Lantz, Benjamin Pargot, and Chloe 
Roberts .  
 
This is well-deserved credit for these amazing young people. It is also a 
celebration for the families, their teachers and the entire Helena commu-
nity that has contributed and supported our students in reaching their 
highest potential. Congratulations and Go Bengals! 
 

Steve Thennis 

Principal 
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Anyone who is bringing a guest to 

the dance and does not attend 

HHS, will need to complete a 

Guest Form BEFORE they will be 

permitted to purchase tickets.   

 

This form can be obtained in the 

Main Office.   

Tickets will go on sale 
at Lunch outside of 
the Counseling Office 
starting January 24th. 

Please plan ahead 
and recognize that 
any student bringing 
a guest who does not 
attend HHS will need 
both parents to com-
plete a Guest Form  
BEFORE purchasing 
tickets.  

Don't miss  
the Blizzard Ball on 
February 5th! 




